
Justification for STA Extension 

 

The Covid-19 pandemic has had a significant impact on the licensee’s ability to obtain 

quotes and information on potential CP modification sites. Part of this is based on delays 

in the DTV transition project completion due to Covid-19 delays in labor availability, 

equipment manufacturing time and shipping times from Europe.  

The Covid-19 pandemic has also impacted U.S. worker ability to work safely and often it 

has been found that work can’t be done due to a smaller labor force.   Currently 2021 is 

a year with uncertainty in terms of financial security. Despite this the licensee is still 

moving forward to explore alternate lease antenna sites with the intention of filing to 

modify the CP facilities specified in FCC file number  0000056024. 

Based upon the foregoing, we submit that good cause exists for the extension of the 

current STA. 


